
 

5th September 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Ofsted Inspection  
 
As you may know, Castle View Academy underwent a full Ofsted inspection in June.  We are 
very pleased that the inspectors concluded that the school is now a ‘Good’ school in all areas 
and found a great deal to commend about its high academic standards, the breadth of the 
curriculum and its strong pastoral systems. 
 
The inspectors’ report is now available on the school website, and we would encourage you 
to read it.  As you’ll see, the inspectors praised the school’s focus on learning and the steps it 
takes to prepare students for the future.  It is particularly encouraging to read in the 
inspectors’ report of the pride that students take in attending Castle View Academy and of 
their excellent relationships with teachers.  Indeed, inspectors found that “pupils are proud 
of their school” and that they “feel safe and well cared for”. 
 
The past two and a half years have been very challenging, but it is clear from this report that 
the entire school community has worked hard to ensure that Castle View Academy 
continues to move from strength to strength. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of Castle View Academy and your child’s 
education.  Successful schools are a partnership between parents, students and staff and 
this report – together with last month’s encouraging GCSE results – provides firm evidence 
of how the school continues to thrive. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
  
  
 

Sir Jon Coles                  Dame Sally Coates     
Chief Executive                Director of Secondary Education  
 
 


